The State College of Washington

PULLMAN, WASHINGTON
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DEPARTMENT OF
PHYSICAL EDUCATION AND ATHLETICS

October 3, 1941

Dr. Forrest C. Allen, Director
Physical Education and Récreation
University of Kansas

Laurence, Xansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I have just received your letter, and
in reply will say that I will appreciate 1t very

much if you will fill out the questionnaire and -
forward it to me at your earliest convenience./

Sincerely,

/,%/%M/ " O AR

. Wilbur Bohm



